
 
 

                                                                                  

Kira Johnson Joins Terrie O’Connor Realtors 

Allendale Group 

 
Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor 

Realtors, is pleased to announce that Allendale resident 

Kira Johnson has joined the Allendale group of Terrie 

O’Connor Realtors. 

 

Kira has lived in Allendale for the past ten years. 

She and her husband have two children who attend the local 

schools.  After taking a few years to raise her children, Kira 

decided that her background in corporate sales and knowledge of Allendale and the 

surrounding towns led to a natural transition to a career in real estate. She attributes her 

success in sales to her ability to build strong relationships with her clients, her strong 

follow up skills, and being honest and fair. She treats her clients like friends from start to 

finish and knows that being honest with them is the most important part of helping them 

find the home that is right for them. 

 

Kira Johnson is very excited to be a part of the Terrie O’Connor Realtors team in 

her hometown. She feels that she is a great match for the company and loves that the 

service and marketing is a cut above the rest. Kira looks forward to putting her talents to 

work for her neighbors in Allendale and the surrounding towns. She can be reached at the 

Allendale office at (201) 825-0500 x12 or on her cell phone at (201) 563-2490. 

 

 

 


